
I received the flyer from Centennial Airport and understand the FAA has begun their 
180 day review of Centennial Airport’s FAR Part 150 Noise Exposure & Land Use 
Compatibility Program. Since the FAA is soliciting comments from interested parties 
until April 22, 2008. Please log my this email as my families official concerns for 
the noise and safety issues at Centennial Airport. 
  
For background: I and my family are residents of Heritage Hills in Lone Tree and are
12 year residents of Lone Tree, previously living in the sub-division The Fairways 
39. Over the years the noise and I believe safety issues have increased at least 15 
fold over this period. I and my wife were active callers over the years as we and 
our infant children now ages 6 and 9 would be awoken from the noise from airplanes 
taking off and landing at Centennial Airport. But we never believed the calls 
voicing our concerns were taken seriously or too much avail and it has only 
continued to get worse and worse.
With the continued growth within Lone Tree and the surrounding areas not only is the
noise of great concern but the new Lone Tree Elementary School opened August of 07 
and new Regional Sky Ridge Hospital plus the planning of another Douglas County 
elementary school (on the planning board for opening in the 2010 school year) for 
the Ridge Gate area near the Hospital.

Please change the flight paths of all airplanes for the safety of both the school(s)
and Hospital. With the recent crashes on approach to Centennial I fear for the 
safety of all children attending this and future schools in the Centennial Airport 
area. Not to mention the high rise Sky Ridge hospital. Please change the flight take
off and landing and banking paths for the safety of everyone.

I am willing and available to discuss or meet with you and your panel if it would be
helpful.

Sincerely,

Brad and Sandy Parobek
(and Tiffany age 9 and Abby age 6)
9319 East Star Hill Trail
Lone Tree, CO 80124
303-902-2209- Cell
303-708-9509- Home


